
Erratum 

 

LA01/2017/0345/F 

 
Paragraph 5.1 of the Planning Committee report should read as follows: 

One (1) objection was received, the following issues were raised: 

 Land shown in blue is not in control of the applicant but is in 

ownership of the objector 

 Potential impact of the proposal on their property.  

The objection was considered during the assessment of the application 

as highlighted in paragraph 8.27 of the Planning Committee Report.  

Paragraph 8.15 refers to the location of the proposed Waste Water 

Treatment plant to the rear of No 97. Drawing No 03 indicates the Waste 

Water Treatment plant to the North West corner of the site, just 15m 

from Site No. 6. 

Recommendation 

That the Committee notes this Erratum and agrees with the 

recommendation to Refuse as provided in the Committee report.  

 


